
Welcome back! We hope that you have had a wonderful time with your family and friends
over the Easter break.  

We have lots of exciting things in store for the Summer Term - look out for your individual
class newsletters for more detail.

Here are some key dates for you over the coming month:

Monday 12th - Friday 16th May - Mental Health Awareness Week
Tuesday 20th May - World Day for Cultural Diversity
Friday 23rd May - Rainbow Raffle Non-uniform Day

Key Stage 2 SATs Timetable:

Monday 12th May  - English Grammar, Punctuation and Spelling
Tuesday 13th May - English Reading

Wednesday 14th May - Maths Arithmetic and Reasoning 1
Thursday 15th May - Maths Reasoning 2

Class 3 and 4 will continue with their whole class music tuition on a Monday afternoon
where they will be learning how to play steel pan drums.
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The school was also inspected by Ofsted. The inspectors were very impressed with many aspects of our
school and here are some of the phrases from the report that we thought would be lovely to share with you:

'Pupils benefit from an ambitious curriculum and achieve well. They enjoy learning and find subjects
interesting.'

'Pupils demonstrate positive attitudes to school and towards each other. They show kindness and are
respectful and courteous to their peers, staff and visitors.'

 'Pupils flourish through the high-quality opportunities for personal development that the school provides.'

 ‘Pupils are sociable and happy. They know how to be good friends. They play happily together at social
times.'

Please see the full report for further details.

Spring 2 was a great half term with lots of learning taking place in every class.  
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